
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vehicle authority 
 
To Adelaide 500 Security 
 
The bearer of this letter is a Race Official/Competitor for the 2023 VAILO Adelaide 
500. 
 
Please admit his/her vehicle to the circuit. 
 
 
Valid for Tuesday 21 & Wednesday 22 November 2023 only. 
 
 
Please note gate 4 is closed 0900 -1315 on Wednesday 22 November. 
 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 


